Pravina Attwala

Subject: FW: [External] Notice of hearing minor variance A189/21

From: Alanna Balilty

Sent: October-22-21 7:16 AM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Notice of hearing minor variance A189/21

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to say our household received the notice of hearing regarding the minor variance for 199
Arnold avenue.

| just wanted to say that we are in full support of the variance and | am glad to see new homes being
built in the area.

Best,
Alanna Balilty

416 Spring Gate BLVD

Sent from my iPhone



